'SIEMENS

| September 16, 1891
| RAC:106:91

Dr. Thomas E. Murley

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
| U. 8. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
| Mail Station P1-137
| Washington, D. C. 20555

Dear Dr. Muriey:

Subject: Withdrawal of SNP Topical Report XN-NF-84-67(P)

Siemens Nuclear Power Corporation (SNP) is withdrawing the topical report XN-NF-84-67(P),
“Stability Evaluation Methodology for BWR Cores" from review. This report was submitted
several years ago and is no longer congruent with the SNP stability technology development.
Consistent with the BWR Owner's Group resoiution of the stability issue, SNP may submit
revised stability methodology at a later date.

if there are questions, or if additional information is needed, please call me.
Very truly yours,

1 YAN

R. A. Copeland, Manager
Reioad Licensing

ce: Mr. R. C. Jones (USNRC)
Mr. L. E. Philiips (USNRC)
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